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City of Jurupa Valley Response to Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 
JURUPA VALLEY, CA – After much discussion, the City of Jurupa Valley’s management team has 

decided that City Hall will remain open to the public on an appointment only basis. Effective December 

4, 2020, all City business including Building, Code Enforcement, Engineering and Planning will move to 

an appointment only process until further notice.   

 

 In the best interest of public health and safety and to facilitate social distancing (practice of reducing 

close contact between people to slow the spread of the corona virus) City staff will implement the 

following procedures starting on Friday, December 4, 2020: 
 

 Any individual needing services from the Building, Code Enforcement, Engineering or Planning 

departments will need to contact City Hall at 951-332-6464 in order to set up an appointment  

 Payments can still be made in person without an appointment or electronically   

 The amount of guests/customers in the lobby will be limited to ten individuals; if the lobby is at 

capacity, you need to wait outside until your appointment time. 

 

The public is strongly encouraged to utilize our website: www.jurupavalley.org, to find information and 

resources relating to their needs, download forms, and utilize the web portals for most of city business. 

For general assistance: 

 Phone: 951-332-6464 

 Email: info@jurupavalley.org 

 Website: www.jurupavalley.org  

 
The City of Jurupa Valley is closely monitoring this evolving situation in coordination with Riverside 

County Department of Public Health and other local and regional agencies. The City has created a 

dedicated webpage related to COVID-19 at www.jurupavalley.org/COVID-19. 

 

We will continue to evaluate options as the situation develops and provide updates via social media and 

the city’s website.  Please check back often.  Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
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